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Failure to Submit Annual Progress Report 

 
 

 

 

Every student in the Graduate Program in Interdisciplinary 
Studies is required to submit an Annual Progress Report to the 

Graduate Program Assistant by April 15th.  This Progress Report 

must include substantive written comments by both the student 
her/himself and the coordinating supervisor. The form must then 

be signed by all three committee members and the student.  

 
Students facing difficulty coordinating a committee meeting 

in order to facilitate completion of the Interdisciplinary Studies 

Annual Progress Report  must notify / meet with the director prior 
to the April 15th deadline.  

 

Failure to submit an Annual Progress Report by April 15th 
will result in the placement of an automated enrollment block.  

Students are well-advised to book an early April Committee 

meeting at the start of the academic year.  
 

 


